

Planning & Land Use Department
Town of Barrington
PO Box 660
333 Calef Highway
Barrington, NH 03825
603.664.0195
barrplan@metrocast.net
barrplan@gmail.com

NOTICE OF CONTINUATION

April 8, 2014

Cabernet Builders P.O. Box 291 Stratham, NH 03885

Re:

215-1-GR-13-Sub (River's Peak – Tim Mason) Request by applicant for a 20 lot residential subdivision consisting of 3,050 linear feet of roadway and 12-acres of open space located on a 57 acre site located on New Bow Lake Road with access from Boulder Drive (Map 215, Lot 1) in the General Residential Zoning District. By Beals Associates PLLC, Scott D. Cole; 70 Portsmouth Avenue, 3rd Floor Unit 2, Stratham, NH 03885

Dear Tim:

This is to inform you that the Barrington Planning Board at its April 1, 2014 meeting **CONTINUED** the application referenced above to the April 15, 2014 meeting at the applicant's request. Please be advised that the Planning Board has asked that if an applicant seeks a continuance in the future, a representative must be present at the hearing at which the request will be voted on.

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

Marcia J. Gasses

Town Planner & Land Use Administrator

CC:

Scott Cole, Beals Associates

File